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Dear parents and carers, 
Thank you to all of the parents and carers for your support over the last year.  The children 
have made fantastic progress and we are so proud of them and their achievements.  Please 
keep showing your support by bringing your child to school every day, until 24th July. 
Warm wishes, 
Meg 
Headteacher  

Ballet Performance in Year 3 
Children in year 3 had a ballet workshop. They learned and practised the steps, accompanied 
by a pianist. Today, they are visiting the London Children’s Ballet performance of The Secret 
Garden at the Peacock Theatre, to see the ballet performed by professional dancers. 

Well done to everyone who took part in the Y6 tennis competition! 
 

We are raising money in support of The Book Bus char-
ity by taking part in a sponsored 3-lap challenge (KS2) 
and a sponsored end-to-end challenge (EYFS/KS1). This 
has been organised by the school council. If you would 
like to donate, please use this link.  

https://bit.ly/kingsgatebookbus  

https://bit.ly/kingsgatebookbus


Children in Year 4 visited Hampstead Heath  to take part in science activities including pond dip-

ping and classifying what they found. They really enjoyed the hands-on learning. Well done!  

Thank you to the Y6 science ambassadors for  working hard 
in the KS2 science garden to look after the plants and crops. 

Dates for your diary ….. 
11—17 July Camden Art Biennale, King’s Cross—free to visit 
15 July Reception celebration assembly 2.15pm 
16 July Year 2 celebration assembly 2.15pm 
18 July Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 2.15pm 
22 July Year 6 Leavers’ celebration  
24 July Last day of term 
End of summer term Wednesday 24th July—KS2 finish at 1pm and 
EYFS & KS1 at 1.30 


